
 

WOODBURY HEIGHTS FIREHOUSE RECOVERY 
R.J CONLEY                        534 Elm Avenue    PAUL PHEASANT 
DEPARTMENT CHIEF  Woodbury Heights, NJ 08097          ASSOCIATION PRESIDENT 
      (856) 853-5626 
 

March 30, 2012 
Y-BY Rentals 
1090 Mantua Pike  
Wenonah, NJ 08090 
 
Dear Kevin: 
 
The Woodbury Heights Volunteer Fire Department and Association would like to 
thank you for your generous donation and support during this difficult time.  The 
out pouring of support from the community and surrounding businesses was 
overwhelming.   
 
Our members were faced with the most devastating job of fighting the fire and 
the salvage of our home and equipment.  The support of food, beverage and 
much needed supplies we reived was most appreciated.  Your suport helped us 
to get through the first few days of this disaster.   
 
We have no doubt that we will soon be back to fullfilling our duty of serving our 
community. 
 
 
 

 
Sincerely,                 Sincerely,                        

R.J. Conley        Paul Pheasant 
Department Chief         Association President 


